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     So, decision
    time.  Do we

keep the comics
      or bin them?

      Ok, easy,
         easy.

           Keep them.
    What better way to

relive our happy child-
        hood memories.

                                                       We did indeed have happy memories of
                                              this house.  It’s a shame to sell it, but with Mum and
                                              Dad moving into a care home, we as a family have no
                                              need of it anymore.  But that’s life.  Always moving
                                                        on, nothing stays the same forever.  I
                                                        hope the new owners find living here as
                                                                        enjoyable as we have.

    This issue is dedicated to the memory of my father, Professor John Banfield (1929 to 2019) who passed away peacefully
    in early January of this year.


